
To:     Morton Flom,  M. Flom Associates, Inc
general@mflom.com

From:  Andy Leimer
aleimer@fcc.gov  
FCC Equipment Authorization Branch

Re: FCC ID B5DM515

Applicant: Telex Communications Inc
731 Confirmation Number: EA99910
Date of Original E-Mail: 3/23/2001

Subject:    FYI  

FYI - You asked if the fundamental should be measured using the substitution 
method. The substitution method is required to measure the fundamental.  The 
reason is that a reference is needed for the emissions mask to calculate dBc 
for the spurious emissions.
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